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TO: All Senators and Senate Professional Staff  

FROM: Joe Negron, President 

SUBJECT: Visiting Hours in Honor of Senator Hukill  

DATE: October 4, 2018 

 

 

Many Senators and Senate Professional Staff have expressed a desire to pay their respects to the 

family of Senator Hukill.  

 

The family has chosen to keep the formal memorial as a small family service. However, I wanted 

to make sure you are aware the Hukill family will be hosting visitors this Sunday, October 7, 

2018, between the hours of 12:00 noon and 2:00 p.m. at the Volusia Memorial Funeral Home. 

Senator Hukill’s family would love to see any members of the Senate family who wish to stop by 

and pay their respects during this time. The address is below for your reference.  

 

Volusia Memorial Funeral Home 

4815 Clyde Morris Blvd. 

Port Orange, Florida 32129  

 

Senator Hukill’s family also wanted to convey their appreciation for the outpouring of love and 

support they have received from the Senate family during this most difficult time. 


